
St. Timothy’s Times 

  St. Timothy’s School Newsletter  -  October 12, 2023 

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

MARATHON THIS SATURDAY!  

Our Marathon is this Saturday and we are getting closer to our 
goal of $24,000!  We are hoping to reach it tomorrow!  We have 
$4,313 left to go! If each family brings in $67 we can reach it!  
Please have all pledge money in by 9:00am tomorrow.  Thank 
you to our amazing families for your hard work! 

Our Marathon is this Saturday, October 14th, and we hope 
that your family will join us for a fun morning!   

Registration is from 8:15-9:00am at the school (with hot cocoa 
and coffee), Gather and prayer at 9:00am, bikers leave at 
9:15am, and walkers leave at 9:20am.   Remember to dress 
warm, it will be chilly!! 

We had an additional counting this week and are now at $19,687.71, which means we have just $4,313.00 to go! 
Awesome job! This also means students earned their third reward and will have the What’s the Scoop Ice Cream 
Truck visit next Tuesday during Service Day!  We are so close to reaching our goal and for students to earn their 
Marathon Lock-In party!   (Scheduled for Oct. 27, if goal met) 

Remember to turn in your pledges tomorrow morning!  Let’s see if we can reach our goal before Saturday 
morning! We know the students are up for the challenge! 

 

Marathon & Service Day Permission Forms 

Last week we sent home Marathon Permission forms.  Please return them to school tomorrow 
or bring on Saturday for your child to participate.  They need to be completed for each student, 
whether walking or biking. In today’s Thursday envelope you will find Service Day Permission 
slips for K-8 for next Tuesday.  (Preschool will be on site and do not need them).   

Service Day—Tuesday, Oct. 17th 12:30-2:00pm 

Next Tuesday we will have Service Day, where students will go out into the community and GIVE BACK to our 
wonderful community that has given so much for us!  Leaves will be raked, headstones will be cleaned, service will 
be done.  We are looking for a few volunteers to supervise, and donations of large black garbage bags, and rakes to 
borrow for the day.  See flyer in your envelope! 
 

 
Priest vs. Vice Principal Contest 

 

This Saturday at the Marathon the winner of the 
Priest vs. Vice Principal contest will be 
announced!  Stay tuned to see who the winner is!  
You can still send pledges in tomorrow for the one 
you want to win!  Let’s see who gets to walk the 
plank! 

NO SCHOOL  

Thurs. Oct. 19 & Fri. Oct. 20  

(MEA Break) 



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Fri. Oct. 13        -Marathon Pep Rally, Bring in pledges! 

Sat. Oct. 14        -School Marathon! 

Mon. Oct. 16       -Storytime with Mrs. Mavencamp 

Tues. Oct. 17      -Marathon Service Day! 

                              Green T-shirt Day 

                            What’s the Scoop Ice Cream Truck 

Oct. 19-20           -FALL BREAK NO SCHOOL 

Thurs. Oct. 26     -School Mass 9:00am, grade 2 

Fri. Oct. 27          -(Pending) Marathon Lock In—If  

                             we reach our goal! 

Nov. 1                -All Saints Day Mass 9:00am 

Nov. 9                -End of 1st Quarter; Eucharistic  

                            Procession 2pm 

Fri. Nov. 10        - NO SCHOOL 

Fri. Nov. 10        -Teacher Conferences 10am-4pm 

Sat. Nov. 11        -Shopping Extravaganza 

Tues. Nov. 14     -Late Start, school begins 10:10am 

Nov. 14 & 16       -Teacher Conferences Prayer Corner 

ST. TIMOTHY’S 

OPEN POSITIONS 

FOR 2023-2024 

SCHOOL YEAR 

We still have a few openings at St. 
Timothy’s School for this school year!  If 
you or someone you know is interested 
please contact us to learn more!   
 

 PT Asst. Cook (25 hours per week) 
 PT or FT Custodian/Maintenance 

If interested, contact Father Meyer at 

principal@stimml.org 

SUBSTITUTE 

TEACHERS NEEDED 

Do you or someone you know 
enjoy teaching and would like to 
help at Saint Timothy’s School 

by becoming a substitute teacher? We are in 
strong need of substitutes to help our 

students when teachers are sick or otherwise 
unavailable.  

Please consider helping our school and 
students in this way. For more information, 

contact the school office at 320-963-3417 or 
email us at: schooloffice@stimml.org 

Peace Prayer of St. Francis of Assisi 

Lord, make me an instrument of your peace: 
where there is hatred, let me sow love; 
where there is injury, pardon; where there is 
doubt, faith; where there is despair, hope; 
where there is darkness, light; where there is 
sadness, joy. O divine Master, grant that I 
may not so much seek to be consoled as to 
console, to be understood as to understand, 
to be loved as to love. For it is in giving that 
we receive, it is in 
pardoning that we 
are pardoned, and 
it is in dying that 
we are born to 
eternal life. Amen  

Service Day Tuesday, October 17th for 

PreK-8th grade 

Our Marathon Service day is next Tuesday, October 17th!  

This day our students and staff give back to the community!  

We spend the afternoon together in small groups to clean up 

the fallen leaves around town.  This is a great way for us to 

thank our community for all of their support throughout the 

Marathon and the upcoming events of the year. 

How can you help? 

We need Volunteers! We need chaperones to assist the 

small groups around town (Must be E-3 qualified) 

Donations!  We need boxes of large black garbage/leaf 

bags.   

Supplies!  We need MANY rakes!  Please label your rake 

and drop it by the front door of the school next Monday morn-

ing. 

Homes!  Do you know someone in town who needs help rak-

ing leaves? 

DRESS CODE - Please have students dress for Outdoor ac-

tivity, and wear their Green T-

shirts or Marathon T-shirts, 

jeans, tennis shoes or boots.   
 

Permission Slips - Return 

your blue permission slips for 

grades K-8.  They will be in 

your Thursday envelope today.  

 

mailto:principal@stimml.org


Preschool & Kindergarten visit         
the Fire Station! 



We still have a few vendor tables remaining for our upcoming Shopping Extravaganza!  If you 

are interested in having a table, please contact Alyssa Lang for more information at:  

extravaganza@stimml.org  


